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“WHO’S DOING WHAT?” 
 
Virginia Coffeen, Texaco writes: I was 92 years old in January.  I continue to serve my 
church’s senior luncheon once a month.  Am still driving although I fell at home in 
December and broke my wrist so I was limited in what I could due until April.  
 
James W Hart, Jr, Gulf writes: Just turned 82 and still flying!  Continue to Farm 100 acres 
of BAHA Grass and am past president of the Marianna, FL Rotary Club and member of 
the Municipal Airport Industrial Development Board. 
 
John King, Chevron writes:  Going to take my 11th cruise.  New York, Rhode Island, Bost, 
Maine, St. John, Nova Scotia, Prince Edward Island and Quebec Canada.  10-day cruise – 
fun, fun! 
 
Sandra Leister (new members), Chevron writes:  Permanently moved to Florida from San 
Francisco 2 years ago.  Enjoying the year round warm weather and getting familiar with 
the new area. 
 
Andrew Nordahl, Chevron writes:  The newsletter keeps us informed of Chevron activities.  
We retired in 1982-near 26 years’ service and still active at age 90.  My wife Evelyn and I 
returned to my home town in Florence, OR in ’92 to finalize our retirement. 
 
Charlie Ruiz (new retiree) Chevron writes:  Retired as of January 2018 and am enjoying 
life.   

 

 

  


